
 

 

 

 

 

16 March 2023 

Dear Jenny, 

Housing Ukrainian refugees 

You’ll be aware that the Local Government and Housing Committee has been scrutinising the support 

provided to Ukrainian refugees arriving in Wales, with a focus on housing. We’ve held several 

evidence sessions with stakeholders and the Minister for Social Justice and a report of our work, which 

includes conclusions and recommendations, will be published today. I enclose a copy for your 

information. 

Given the relevance to your Committee’s remit, you may wish to pursue some of the issues we have 

highlighted further. 

Yours sincerely 

 

John Griffiths MS 

Chair 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Y Pwyllgor Llywodraeth Leol  
a Thai 
— 
Local Government  
and Housing Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddTai@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddTai  

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddHousing@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddHousing 
0300 200 6565 

Jenny Rathbone MS 

Chair, Equality and Social Justice Committee 

Senedd Cymru 


